TEXAS CARDIOTHORACIC SURGERY ASSOCIATES, P.A.

221 W. Colorado Blvd. Suite 825 Dallas, TX 75208 214/942-5222

William G. Jones II, M.D.

John L. Jay, M.D.

October 6, 2006

Michael E. Thornton 16856 Falcon Sound Montgomery, TX 77356

Dear Mike,

Thank you so much for your inspiring talk last night in Dallas. It was a great pleasure to meet you, and learn from your experiences defending our country. I was particularly moved by your comment that Patriots are those of us who take seriously the responsibilities of our jobs, our families and our citizenship. I hope that I can honor your service by sharing with my children a love for our country and this new definition of patriotism that I have learned from you.

I feel honored to know you and if I can ever be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Warmest regards,

William G. Jones II, M.D. (Gerry)